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To all Principals and Athletic Directors

At a meeting with the A.ILA.C. committee, a discussion was had about how and when to try to
have a basketball season this year. It has been determined to align our decisions with the
C.LLA.C. and the Department of Public Health and their guidance. Therefore no basketball
activities will be allowed until January 19th 2021. This includes practices and games.

The committee and the school office will meet again in early January to discuss how to move
forward with certain protocols.

We all hope that at some point we will be able to have a season and stay safe at the same time.
We also know that many of you may not be able to field a team because of extenuating
circumstances. If you are definitely not going to participate in any way no matter the situation we
would appreciate knowing that now as that would help greatly in trying to move forward with
scheduling. You can respond to my email below

Hope all stay safe

John Egan
Commissioner A.ILA.C.
jwhoa(@aol.com
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